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Wait, while I do the happy dance……..! 

We did it!  

AVVA IRS group exemption was approved!  Incorporated States/Chapters officially 
501c3! 

I would like to Thank all of States and Chapters who worked hard to turn in all the 
documents needed for IRS. 

That being said, we do have a couple of States and Chapters who still need to get 
their documents completed, to continue to be under National as a group 
subsidiary.  You can not function as a 501c4 any longer. 

As a reminder, if you filed your 990-N and completed your financials Please send 
them to Charlie Corbin ( ccorbin@vva.org ) or by email or snail mail. (8719 
Colesville Road, STE 100, Silver Spring, Md 20910) 

September 1st our Committee had an online meeting to update Section 2 of the 
Policy and Procedures Manual. 

A special thanks to our Incorporation Committee for an outstanding Job! 

Continue to stay safe! 

 

Bobbie Morris, Chair 
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